
Whitstable Junior School  

Sports newsletter- Term 2 2018/19 

Welcome to our sports newsletter for Term 2. Both the girls and boys football teams have 

been busy playing fixtures every week this term at various different schools. We have also 

taken part in the intra-school Basketball competition at Herne Bay High. Enjoy the 

newsletter! 

Mr Peal 

Girls football  

First of all, huge congratulations to the girl’s football team who have improved their football 

skills leaps and bounds over the course of the term. They have played nine matches, at the 

time of writing and only have two to play. They have enjoyed two wins in their debut 

season, 2-0 victories against St. Mary of Charity and Luddenham schools respectively. The 

girls have not only come a long way as footballers, but their team spirit and enjoyment of 

the game has been a joy to see and hopefully has ignited a passion for sport inside them. 

Well done girls! 

Boys football  

It has been a difficult season for the boys; they have put 

in some great performances, but unfortunately haven’t 

managed to get their first win yet, in a very competitive 

league. Lots of the team are year 5 boys, who have 

done well and earned some valuable experience this 

season. We have one game left next term against 

Herne Juniors, hopefully we can close the season with a good performance.   

Basketball competition- 14th November at 

Herne Bay High  

The Basketball competition took place At Herne 

Bay High in November. The team played some 

great Basketball and were really unlucky to 

narrowly lose all three group fixtures, meaning 

we didn’t progress to the quarter finals. Despite 

this, the team enjoyed the experience and the 

star player award went to Marcie! 

 

 

 



Looking ahead to next term, there is the 

year 5/6 Sportshall athletics competition 

to look forward to, for which training has 

already begun with Mr Kidd. Also, there 

are the final football fixtures for both the 

girls and boys teams and the start of 

some new clubs.  

Enjoy the Christmas break! 

Mr Peal and Mr Kidd  

 

 

 

 

  

 


